

## St Mary's School Association

## NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2023

Meet the team. I'm Savanna, Mum to Axel in Year 1. I'm the Treasurer of the School Association and I am excited to be a part of the team and to help Clare and Sophie arrange fantastic events for our kids and to raise funds for our school.

Aside from being a parent, I'm a business owner. My husband and I own a local accountancy practice, which keeps me busy but I'm excited to make time for the School Association. In my free time, I enjoy dog walks, visiting the gym and dinner out!

Savanna Scott



Treat Fridays:

22nd September - Tuck

Shop

13th October -

**Doughnuts** 

10th November - Fruit

Cups

15th December – Hot

Chocolate & cakes...



Oh, what fun we had at the Summer Fair! I hope you will all agree it was a HUGE success, we have had such lovely feedback from those who were able to attend. Once again thank you to all those who helped before the event, during the event and after the event! We just couldn't do it without all your support!

I think I have just about recovered from it all and it's all totally worth it with fundraising earnings of £2,565.21... now dare I say it time to start planning for the Christmas Fair!

May we take this time to say a HUGE Thank you for all your support over this academic year with all our fundraising efforts. We have made an incredible amount for the school and in return supported them in many varied ways. The team are now going to take this time off to enjoy some down time and spend some time with our families over the summer holidays. We wish you all a happy & healthy holiday and we will see you ready and raring to go in September for some more fun & games! If you fancy joining in with the fun and joining our merry team, please email: stmarys.northchurch.sa@gmail.com









